THE ANCIENT AND MASONIC ORDER OF THE SCARLET CORD IN THE BRITISH ISLES AND ITS DISTRICTS AND CONSISTORIES OVERSEAS



Dist.Comp. P.J. Cuff, IV, A.P.G.S., 56 Mackenzie Road, Thetford, Norfolk IP24 3NH 07971 803250 philcuff1@aol.com

02nd June 2021

Dear Companions,

I know we have said many times that there appears to be a light at the end of the tunnel, but that light is definitely getting brighter and hopefully we will be able to resume our meetings later this year. The Grand Senatus in London is scheduled for Thursday 2nd September 2021.

On 5th June 2021, the Grand Summus, Most Distinguished Companion Ian Currans, and the President of the Scarlet Cord Executive Committee, R.Dist.Comp. Trevor Currans, will be undertaking a 13 mile walk for the Alzheimer's Society. In order to raise a fairly decent sum, it had been suggested that each Province might like to make a donation of £50 or thereabouts, depending on finances available. We have donated £50.00 and have received an email from the the Grand Summus thanking us for the donation.

We wish them well on their walk and look forward to receiving information on the final total raised.

Like most of you I have had my second vaccination and feel confident that it will give us a greater level of protection against Covid.

Lastly, stay safe, keep talking to one another, and I look forward to seeing you all shortly.

Sincere best wishes

Phil Cuff

Assistant Provincial Grand Summus